
Preliminary award ing Announcement

MINISTRY OF LOCAL ADMINSTRATION

RFP for Professional Engineering Designing Services for the Establishment of
a New Transfer Station in AI Dhleel

Dumpsite at Zarqa Governorate

Tender No. (2-DISWM/2020)

Date: 12th APril 2021

Regarding to the submitted proposals for the RFP No. 2'DISWM/2020 dated 21th September

2020, and reference to the combined evaluation result, and in accordance to the Government
procurement By-Law No 28 for year 2019, we hereby announce that the Special Procurement

Committee decided to award the contract preliminary awarding on Al Etilaf for Engineering

Consulting (Madi & Partners Consulting Engineers) by a grand Total Value of only (20,648.00

JOD twenty thousand six hundred forty-eight JOD) inclusive taxes and fees of any type.

The Objections can be send to the e-mail (hussain-mhaidat@yahoo.com) no later than 2:00 pm

on Sunday, lSthApril 202L.

Your Sincerely,

Eng. Hussain Mhaidat

Secretary General

Chairman of the Special Procurement Committee

Ministry of Local Administration
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